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NI Water, in partnership with InterTradeIreland, would like to announce the 21st November 2019 as the date for this year’s Supplier Engagement Event. The event this year will be held at the Titanic Exhibition Centre, Belfast. 

Building on the success of last year’s event, this year’s event is another exciting opportunity for new and existing contractors and suppliers across a diverse range of sectors to join with NI Water in helping to deliver what matters for our customers. 

The event will have three zones:
· Innovation
· Pipeline Opportunities and Strategic Contractors
· Learning

New this year

Budget holders from across NI Water and NI Water Alpha are looking for innovation in energy, smart networks and data analytics / AI and will be available to discuss their future requirements with potential suppliers. Our popular Research, Development and Innovation team will be on hand to discuss other innovation opportunities too.

Ervia supply chain staff will also be in attendance. Ervia is an organisation based in Ireland with procurement responsibility for 3 utilities, Irish Water, Gas Networks Ireland and Aurora Telecoms. They will be available to discuss the Ervia tender opportunities coming up over the next 24 months.      

This event will be an excellent opportunity to introduce your company to some of NI Water’s strategic contractors and to discuss potential sub-contracting opportunities.

The learning zone will help you understand better how to tender for NI Water’s contracts and how to deliver a contract if you are successful.

The company is also making a wide range of tenders and potential opportunities available for a whole host of supplies and services.



If you would like to attend this exciting event, visit the InterTradeIreland website to register on the following link www.intertradeireland.com/sell2niwater


